[image: EventPromoFlyer]PICK UP YOUR ENTRY FORM TODAY!

They’re available in the cafeteria and the front office.

Turn them in by Friday January 13th, 2017 to your cafeteria manager or send by email to Anottingham@atlantapublicschools.us
Twelve lucky winners from APS district elementary schools will be chosen as finalists to compete in the Future Chef Contest at Sylvan Middle School on Saturday March 25th.

As an added bonus, the winner of this event will be entered into a national competition for some great prizes!

***The competition is open to 4th & 5th Graders only.
WE’RE LOOKING FOR YOUR FAVORITE HEALTHY COMFORT FOOD RECIPE! 
Calling all “FUTURE CHEFS” for our 
CULINARY COMPETITION
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